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Bauhaus Residency 
Rudy Decelière in the Gropius House 
Work presentation “Silent Waters” 

On Friday, 1 July 2016 in the Gropius House French sound artist Rudy 
Decelière presented his work “Silent Waters“, which he created in Dessau, 
thereby concluding his residency at the Bauhaus Dessau. Decelière lived and 
worked in the Schlemmer House for three months in the framework of the 
Bauhaus Residency. “Silent Waters” is an experimental group of works with 
individual photographic works that engage with the influx of light in the 
Schlemmer House. Following the presentation, the Bauhaus Dessau Foundation 
hosted a wine reception for invited guests on the terrace of the Schlemmer 
House. 
 
Residency programme returns art to the complex of Masters’ Houses 

The Bauhaus Residency programme has been inviting artists to live and work 
in the Masters’ Houses since the beginning of 2016. In the process the 
artists address, by way of diverse references, the heritage of the Bauhaus 
and the artists’ colony of the Masters’ Houses. 

For Rudy Decelière, who otherwise mostly works in darkened rooms, living in 
the UNESCO World Heritage Site led to a change of media. The focus shifted 
from the ‘sound of buildings’ to capturing the ambience of the interaction 
between light and space. His work, which features photographs and exposed 
photographic paper, is also a recapitulation of sorts of Decelière’s two-
month journey on a cargo ship to China. The experience of light, water and 
isolation come together in the Gropius House to reflect a highly personal 
journey. 

“Silent Waters” remains on show to visitors to the Masters’ Houses. The work 
of the various Bauhaus Residency artists will be assembled and exhibited 
here until 2019. The Gropius House will thus become an exhibition venue that 
sheds light on diverse positions in the arts in the twenty-first century and 
at the same time represents the Bauhaus in its spatial, historic and 
contemporary contexts. 
 
Decelière was invited to take up the Bauhaus Residency in cooperation with 
the Swiss curatorial team Eggs/Bitschin. He is also represented with his 
work “Rumble Chamber”, likewise created in Dessau, in the exhibition Europa, 
which is on show in the Bundestag underground station in Berlin until 17 
July 2016. His work will also be exhibited in Lausanne, Switzerland and in 
the Kunstmuseum Olten, Germany in autumn 2016. 

www.rudydeceliere.net  
www.bauhaus-dessau.de   
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